awayolv sec. 2

a Draving of the

Dear Member.

The 1984-85 season is fast drawing to a close. Moreord Chemoreter-Let's reflect back on the past year. With the help of our Curator, Ellen Kleckner, we had many new outstanding additions and displays in our Museum plus numerous 'specials' that have drawn many visitors. Our Librarian, Jessie Hyde, and her staff, just keeps improving and upgrading not only the appearance but contents of the library. Ken Carter, Ways and Means Committee Chairman, had a number of Fund Raising Activities -- the last two, a Rummage Sale and a Sloppy Joe Bash with the help of all the W.P.H.S. lassies. It was a state of success ... Our Program Chairman, Howard Chenoweth, did as Tol a Yeoman's job in procuring outstanding and very interesting programs throughout the year. Our sincere thanks to Adele Gregos for the exciting monthly programs and

Glenna Vickers, our Secretary and Social Affairs Coordinator, and does both jobs in an excellent manner.

displays enjoyed by all.

The lady who handles our finances, Ida Brunner, thanks for aljob well done:

Our corresponding Secretary, Dorothy Acey, contacted our Shut-ins and sent cards to the sick as well as handling the correspondence of the President. Norma Nelson, who prints our Programs, Bulletins and Direct-ories receives a great vote of thanks for her untiring services and support. Also all other Board of Directors members certainly did their share of whatever was asked of them, namely, Julie Obenreder, Julie Chenoweth, Lillian Kreps, and thanks to all our friends who helped to make last year the great year that it was.

At this writing, a new slate of Officers has been elected to

OFFICERS

ALEX ACEY
President
HOWARD CHENOWETH
Vice President
GLENNA VICKERS
Recording Secretary
DOROTHY ACEY
Corresponding Secretary
IDA BRUNNER
Treasurer

DIRECTORS

KENNETH CARTER
JULIE CHENOWETH
LILLIAN KREPS
NORMA NELSON
JULIE OBENREDER

CURATOR ELLEN KLECKNER

ELLEN KLECKNEI

JESSIE HYDE

. . .

Glenna Vickers......Secretary--Re-elected

Directors

Howard Chenoweth--Re-elected

Jack Drummond

Adele Gregos

Julie Obenreder

Jean Sneffen

Charlotte Tupes

Congratulations to newly elected members:

Our Installation Dinner is May 16th. Thursday evening at the Hacienda Hotel. Social Hour 5:00 P. M. to 6:00 P. M. Dinner at 6:00 P. M. Tickets are \$6.50, and are available at the Museum or you may call

> Ken Carter Evenings 849-8707 Alex Acey Anytime 376-0359

If you have not renewed your membership for your convienence we have enclosed a renewal slip to return with your dues.

In closing, we truly need your continued support of the West Pasce Historical Society and the Museum. This Museum belongs to you and the people of Pasco County. Please participate and enjoy it.

I look forward to seeing you at the dinner.

alex lices Sincerely

Alex Acey.

President